STATEMENT OF THE KINGDOM OF ESWATINI ON THE UPR PROCESS OF THE REPUBLIC OF MALAWI
The Kingdom of Eswatini warmly welcomes the delegation of Malawi.
My delegation commends Malawi for the tremendous progress made in the implementation of the legislation that shows the country’s commitment in improving the living standards of its people, which relate to the following:
· The Access to Information Act was passed in December 2016
· The amendment of the Constitution in 2017 to raise the age of the child from 16 to 18. The amendment also enhances Malawi’s comment to end child marriages.   
· The shift from optional birth registration to universal compulsory birth registration as stipulated in the National Registration Act
· the Legal Education and Legal Practitioners Act (2018)
· The HIV/AIDS (Prevention and Management) Act (2018)
Madam President
We applaud Malawi for her readiness to cooperate with the Council and other human rights mechanism. We encourage Malawi to continue improving the livelihood of its subjects especially women and girls’ rights pertaining to education, access to health and decent accommodation. 
Madam President, 
· In the spirit of constructive dialogue, we recommend to Malawi to continue improving the livelihood of women and girls, especially in Education.
Eswatini wishes Malawi success in her 3rd cycle of the UPR Review.
I thank you.

